

Headteacher: Mr J Grant

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead,

West Sussex RH19 3TY

Tel: 01342 410140 Fax: 01342 315544 Email: secretary@sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk





October 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Students

I am pleased to take this opportunity to let you know how well the year 11 students have begun their final year of GCSE studies. I cannot quite believe that we have reached this point so quickly, but here we are with just over 2 terms left! The theme for this year is very much keep coming into school, keep up the amazing hard work, stay focussed within each lesson and subject and the results and rewards will follow.

I, like all the other teachers and support staff, will be helping the year 11s over the coming months get through their most important year in their education so far.

The year 11 students who have been 'Buddies' for the new year 7s have been outstanding. They have shown amazing guidance to the new students and supported them during registration and between lessons during their important transition period. Alongside this, many Sports Leaders assisted at the year 7 Interform on Tuesday after school, during the first week back of the new term.

Mrs Beasley and Mrs Newman came into an assembly recently to promote the school production for this year, 'Fame'. This year group have always played a big part in the success of previous productions and I hope some of the year group do so again, even during the busy year that they face. I have tried to get across to the students that having hobbies and interests away from their studies can be very helpful in coping with the pressures of this year.

This is also a request for student contact details which we would like to hold on our confidential school system. We have found it can be very beneficial to have direct contact with students as coursework deadlines and exams approach. It enables us to support them in the optimum possible way. If you are happy with this arrangement please complete the attached form and return to the school office.

After our strong start, I am really looking forward to the rest of this year and hope that the students reach their potential and beyond in achieving the grades that they deserve.

Further details of the upcoming parents' evening on **Tuesday 18th October** have been sent home. I do hope you can attend. The next important date to follow will be the sixth form open evening on **Thursday 3rd November** which will be crucial in ensuring the students are aware of the many opportunities for post 16 studies here at Sackville.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Endersby **Year Leader**















Headteacher: Mr J Grant

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead,

West Sussex RH19 3TY

Tel: 01342 410140 Fax: 01342 315544 Email: secretary@sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk





Year 11 exams and other important events

Date	Event	Time
Tuesday 18 th October 2016	Year 11 parents' evening	4.00pm-7.00pm
Thursday 3 rd November 2016	sixth form open evening	5.30pm-7.30pm
Thursday 24 th November to Thursday 1 st December 2016	Year 11 mock exam period	
Tuesday 13 th December 2016	Year 11 exam results afternoon	
Monday 23 rd January 2017	Year 11 reports sent home	
Wednesday 1 st February 2017	Year 11 reports afternoon	3.30pm-5.30pm
Thursday 2 nd March to Friday 10 th March 2017	Year 11 mock exam period	
Wednesday 5 th April 2017	Year 11 parents' evening	4.00pm-7.00pm
Monday 15 th May 2017	Year 11 GCSE exam period begins	

×	
To: general office	
Student contact details to be stored on the confidential school system.	
Name of student	Form
Student contact details	











